Nurture Nature

Monday Memo
August 26, 2024

Hello Everyone,

I’'m back! Hope everyone had a wonderful summer and got to enjoy some downtime to read a
few books, enjoy the garden with friends, and take a vacation somewhere special.

Today's memo includes the link for the Mayflower newsletter. We are finally back in the swing of
things. The Mayflower newsletter is too large to send as an attachment so to view it, you can
simply click here.

As always, if you miss the Monday Memo, you can find it posted online here.
Wishing you all a wonderful Labor Day weekend.

Enjoy each day.
.

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

Give a man a fish, he eats for a day. Teach a woman to garden and the whole
neighborhood gets zucchini.


https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_772219b8f25d49b69f5e7ea9d78bbf67.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/mayflower
https://www.gcfm.org/monday-memo

